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I am delighted to announce that Brother 
Abraham Ram Lian Uk of Myanmar is now 
officially a missionary with World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Mission.  He is one of four 
brothers that are involved in training a future 

g en e rat i o n a n d 
p l a n t i n g N e w 
Testament Baptist 
churches across 
the one-hundred 
an d t h i r t y-fi ve 
ethnic groups in 
Myanmar (Burma).

Judson took the 
gospel to this part of the world some one-
hundred and ninety-five years ago.  Abraham 
is one of the faithful servants that is carrying 
on the work started so many years ago.  It is 
my sincere desire to raise support for this 
work.  Please pray with me concerning this 
need.  The photo above is of Brother Abraham 
inside the church that he has planted in 
Yangon.

We attended the annual Candidate School of 
World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
last month.  The Lord has blessed us with 
another wonderful group of missionaries.  We 
covet your prayers for these families as they 
embark on deputation.  The Lord is so good to 
watch over these folks as they travel 
thousands of miles going from one church to 
another.  A number of our board members 

joined us for the school.  Pastor Ed Parton 
and the Freedom Baptist Church in Pigeon 
Forge, Tennessee, were so kind to host the 
meeting for the mission.

If you have been listening to the news in 
resent days you know that there is a lot of 

turmoil going on in 
China during these 
days.  Missionaries 
w i l l fi n d i t 
i n c r e a s i n g l y 
difficult, at least 
until the games 
are over.  Let’s 
p r a y f o r t h e 
national pastors 

and missionaries during these difficult times.

Darleen and I want to thank you again for 
standing by us for another month.  We are so 
blessed to labor together with folks like you.  
On a personal note, the Lord blessed us with 
grandchild number twelve in March.  Jana 
Leigh Whetstone was born to our son and 
daughter-in-law.  Daynna, our daughter, plans 
to give us our thirteenth in October.  Pray 
that she will have a safe delivery.

Many missionaries are experiencing difficult 
times as a result of the devaluation of the 
U.S. Dollar.  Please pray that the Lord will 
sustain their families and ministries during 
these uncertain times.
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